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December 20, 1978 |

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission I
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region II - Suite 1217 REFERENCE: |
230 Peachtree Street, N.W. 50-424 l
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 Vogtle 1

50-425
ATTENTION: Mr. James P. O'Reilly Vogtle 2

Gentlemen:

A problem with embed assemblies was recently detected at the Vogtle
Nuclear Plant - Units 1 & 2. Based on our review of the problem, it
could constitute a possible significant deficiency per 10CFR50.55(e).

In accordance with NRC regulation, we are submitting an interim report.
A final report will be submitted upon completion of the technical evaluation.

Very truly yours,

401.SGjaW. E. Ehrensperce

CWH:db

Attachment

xc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn:- John G. Davis, Acting Director

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Washington, D.C. 20555(w/ Attachment)

li. D. Hunt, NRC Region II (w/ Attachment)
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